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OFFICIAL NOTICE

TO:
Health Care Providers – All Providers
DATE:
April 22, 2022
SUBJECT:
CONTINUED Temporary Increase in Arkansas Medicaid COVID-19 Vaccination Administration Rate
I.
General Information
Based on the continuing Federal Public Health Emergency (PHE), Arkansas Medicaid has authorized a CONTINUATION of the temporary increase in the reimbursement rate for administration of COVID-19 vaccines.

This continued temporary increase will be effective through July 15, 2022.
The increase applies to both first (1st) and second (2nd) vaccination administration (if Pfizer or Moderna), or a single shot of the Johnson & Johnson vaccination.

The OVERALL effective dates for the temporary vaccination administration rate increase are:

Beginning Date:
Friday, August 13, 2021

Ending Date:
Friday, July 15, 2022
All requirements, including but not limited to, eligibility, procedure codes, providers, recordkeeping and claims payment are contained in the DMS COVID-19 Provider Manual.
If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at 
(800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211.
If you need this material in an alternative format, such as large print, please contact the Office of Rules Promulgation at (501) 534-4138.
Arkansas Medicaid provider manuals (including update transmittals), official notices, notices of rule making, and remittance advice (RA) messages are available for download from the Division of Medical Services website.
Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program.


   /s/ David Jones on behalf of:


Elizabeth Pitman

Director
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